United States Senate

COMMITTEES
ARMED SERVICES

COMMERCE, SCIENCE, AND TRANSPORTATION

ENVIRONMENT AND PUBLIC WORKS

SMALL BUSINESS AND ENTREPRENEURSHIP

January 27, 2021

Mr. Michael Joseph Little 1750 Delaware Avenue. Apartment B Cape May, NJ 08204-4021

Dear Mr. Little,

I am truly proud to send my greetings and thank you for your service while serving in the US Navy. The contributions and sacrifices you have made are a true testament of our nation's values. Your commitment, loyalty and sacrifices to our country are appreciated.

Your 18 years of service in the Armed Forces truly reflects your patriotism and strength of character. Your leadership serves as a powerful reminder of the brave Americans who, like you, answered our nation's call to defend our liberty and fight for the cause of freedom.

Again, I want to thank you for your service to our nation and you should forever take pride in knowing that your exemplary efforts and unwavering professionalism contributed greatly to the success of the Navy's mission. It is my honor to join your family and friends as they recognize your instrumental service to our nation.

Sincerely,
Tammy Default

Tammy Duckworth United States Senator